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Dear Parent/Carer             9th May 2023 
 
Re: Wrap Around Care Provision 
 
I am writing with some fantastic news! We have manged to secure grant funding from various 
sources in order to enable our Wraparound Care Provision to continue until the end of March 
2024. 
 
We have been awarded a significant grant from the Weardale Area Action Partnership; a generous 
grant from Believe Housing; a brilliant donation from the Weardale Foodbank and huge support in 
the form of vouchers and grant funding from Lakes & Dales Co-op. 
 
The current financial position is that our Wrap Around Care Provision is currently £185.72 in deficit 
(e.g. making a loss) as at the end of Spring Term 2. 
 
Without the amazing support we have received from the above funders, we would not be in a 
position to continue to offer this vital service and we are all extremely grateful for their support. 
 
The aim of using the grant funding is to allow us to improve our provision and increase attendance 
so that the service becomes financially sustainable from 1st April 2024 and will be in a position to 
continue going forward. 
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This is a hugely positive outcome as our provision of Breakfast Club and After School Childcare 
and Clubs allows working families to continue to work; greater flexibility with their working hours 
and also ensures that our children all have the opportunity to attend a wide range of different 
clubs. Without this funding we would be having to offer a very limited service which may not be 
sustainable at all in the future. I hope you therefore join me in offering our thanks to the four 
groups who have worked together to make this project possible and to thank them for their 
continued support for our children, school, families and our community. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding Wrap Around Care, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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